
See you at the Health Fair!

HRCity of Newton
DEPARTMENT

HEALTH AND
WELLNESS
BENEFIT
FAIR 2024

Come and join us for wellness stations, fitness and
nutrition assessments, snacks, Newton "swag,"
great raffle prizes and much more! 

For more information, visit newtonma.gov/openenroll.
For other inquiries and concerns, you may contact the
Human Resources Team at (617) 796-1260.

The City of Newton Human Resources 
Department Presents:

FRIDAY MAY 10TH 
10:00 A.M. TO 3 P.M.  
WAR MEMORIAL,  CITY HALL

Participating Vendors Include:

Blue Cross Blue Shield of Massachusetts
CMG Associates- Our EAP Partners
Guardian Health 
Metro Credit Union
AFLAC
Mission Square

And many more!

THE ANNUAL EMPLOYEE AND RETIREE

https://www.newtonma.gov/government/human-resources/open-enrollment

